
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

• CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC 

• ERMES DEPARTMENT STORES PLC 

• WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC 

 
The public companies Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc, Ermes Department Stores Plc and 

Woolworth (Cyprus) Properties Plc announce that the date of publication of their audited 

accounts for the year ended 31 December 2018, scheduled for 7 December 2020, is 

postponed. 

 
The audited accounts for the year ended 31 December 2018 are expected to be published 

before 31 December 2020. The publication of the audited accounts for the year ended 31 

December 2019 will follow a few weeks later. Efforts are being made for the simultaneous 

announcement by the Management of the indicative results for 2020. 

 
CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC 

ERMES DEPARTMENT STORES PLC 

WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC 

 
Nicosia, 7 December 2020 


